

## **JUNE**

# **NEWSLETTER**



#### PLACEMENT STUDENT

Hi, my name is Amoy M. I am currently enrolled in the Personal Support Worker (PSW) program and Humber College. I want to further my education and gain a better understanding in patient care.

#### **BIRTHDAYS**

This month Post21 celebrated a lot of birthdays. The participants who celebrated their birthdays were Geoff, Asma, Ben and Victoria. Our lovely volunteer Anne also celebrated her birthday this month.



### SUMMER IS HERE!! NEWS

Everyone at Post21 is delighted to extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who attended our recent Open House event on June 6th. Your presence and participation made the day a resounding success. During the Open House, the participants and staff had the opportunity to showcase our program, and the nurturing environment that defines the program.

Thank you to everyone for participating in our silent auction. Congratulation to all the winners!!

This month the participants celebrated Vietnam. They enjoyed making Cherry Blossom tree hand fan out of paper plates, and learning about the country and the culture.

Did you know:

- Vietnam is home to the largest cave in the world!
- Vietnam is the world's second largest coffee exporter!



#### **UPCOMING DATES**

#### Birthdays:

• July 30 - Shanice

July 1 - Canada's Day (PROGRAM CLOSED)